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Mr. President,
Allow me to welcome the distinguished delegation of Paraguay to the UPR Working Group and to thank the head of the delegation for the presentation of the National Report. 

The Republic of Moldova commends the legal and structural changes implemented by Paraguay since the first review to strengthen protection of human rights.
We welcome, in particular, the adoption of the National Plan for Human Rights, the establishment of the Human Rights Network of the Executive Branch and the design of the Recommendations Monitoring System (SIMORE), which testify to Paraguay’s commitment to the UPR mechanism and to the translation of its recommendations into the national framework. 
Furthermore, we positively note the amendments to the Criminal Code that brought the definition of torture in line with international standards and the creation of a National Mechanism for the prevention of torture and other cruel, inhuman or degrading treatment or punishment. However, we share concerns of Treaty Bodies regarding widespread pre-trial detention, especially for children between the ages of 16 and 18.

From this perspective, we recommend Paraguay to strengthen its specialized juvenile justice system, to promote alternative measures to deprivation of liberty, and continue improving the social services available to adolescents deprived of their liberty.
In conclusion, we wish Paraguay success in the implementation of recommendations of the 2nd UPR cycle.
I thank you, Mr. President.
